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Love animals? Want to make a difference? Volunteer with Saratoga

CART!
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Saratoga County Animal Emergency Response Team (CART) is seeking new volunteers

The Saratoga County Animal Emergency Response Team (CART) is a terrific organization

that's seeking new volunteers. If you’d like to learn more about becoming a volunteer with

Saratoga CART, its next meeting is this coming Friday, March 11, at 2:30 p.m., at the Saratoga

County Animal Shelter, 6010 County Farm Rd., Ballston Spa, NY 12020. Need more info? E-

mail Jhayes@saratogacountyny.gov. Thank you!
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